
                                                                 
Agenda IV.A.6.

November 12, 2020

To: Board of Education
 Dr. Theresa Battle, superintendent

From: Stacey Sovine, executive director of human resources

Date: November 5, 2020

Re: Changes to Policy 522: Title IX Sex Nondiscrimination Policy, Grievance Procedure 
and Process

Recommendation:  that the Board of Education approves, on a second reading basis, changes to 
Policy 522: Title IX Sex Nondiscrimination Policy, Grievance Procedure and Process.

The Policy Review Committee reviewed Policy 522 on September 8 and October 13, 2020. The 
first reading of Policy 522 was approved on October 22, 2020.

Summary: The Title IX Sex Nondiscrimination Policy, Grievance Procedure and Process policy 
replaces current Policy 522 (Student Sex Nondiscrimination).


